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Hillsview Report
With Julie Conroy

Hillsview Active Living 50+ Seniors Centre - Acton

The Fish Fry on Monday, September 25th was a
great success. Over 80 people enjoyed either fish

HILLSVIEW

Active Living Centre

For more information on any events happening at
Hillsview, pick up a newsletter from either the

& chips or a hamburger and fries cooked on site by Centre or the Acton Library.

MacMillan’s. We look forward to seeing them
again next year.

The open house on Saturday, September 23rd was
well attended and we look forward to welcoming
many new members to our Centre.

Thinking of Bingo, our next Saturday Bingo is on
Saturday, October 14th. There are large cash
prizes and are an excellent way to get out of the
house on the weekend.

Our Halloween Dance is on Friday, October 27th
at the Centre and Elio will be our D.J. He always
provides a great selection of music. There will be a
costume contest and cash bar. Tickets are on sale
now! We hope to see you there.

Our Christmas Bazaar is on Saturday, November
25th. We will have a penny table, 50/50, house
plants, jewelry, purses table, bake sale, and our
famous tearoom. There will be members vendors
selling their own homemade products. If you are
interested, call the Centre 519 853 5951 for more
information. We are accepting donations for the
penny table, Christmas decorations, jewellery and
purses.

Julie Conroy
Hillsview Active Living 50+ Seniors Centre-Acton

hillsviewacton@gmail.com

The flags at all Town of Halton Hills public facilities,
including at the Acton Arena and Community as
pictured, were at half-mast on September 24th in
honour of fallen Peace and Police Officers across

Ontario and Canada. Scott Brooks photo
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peanutbutterandzilly.ca




